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TO:  Members of the Convention 

RE:  Procedure for Submitting Resolutions to the 56th Annual Meeting of the Convention of  
 the Episcopal Diocese of Hawaiʻi 

 

Please complete the Resolution Submission form available at 
https://episcopalhawaii.jotform.com/team/dsc-office/annual-meeting-resolution-submissio  
for consideration by the 56th Annual Meeting of the Diocesan Convention.  
All resolutions must be submitted to the Bishop 45 days prior to October 12, 2024 so that they may 
be distributed to clergy and lay delegates for discussion and prayerful consideration prior to the 
Annual Meeting. 
 
Submission Deadline:  4:00 pm Wednesday, August 28, 2024.  Resolutions arriving after this date will 
be considered by the Convention only upon a majority vote permitting such consideration. 
 
Thank you for your careful attention to this matter and for your ministry and support of the Diocese, 
the Episcopal Church, the people of Hawaiʻi, and the world. 
 


